

林伯龍 <bv5af73@gmail.com>

Fwd: President's Representative Notification from Rotary International

3462 DG Ortho辦事處 <3462dg1718@gmail.com> 收件者: 林伯龍 BV5AF
bv5af73@gmail.com> 2017年10月17日 下午12:12

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Presidential Services < Presidential. Services@rotary.org >

Date: 2017-10-14 4:38 GMT+08:00

Subject: President's Representative Notification from Rotary International

To: "3462dg1718@gmail.com" <3462dg1718@gmail.com>

DG Ming-Hsien Hsieh District 3462 (Taiwan)

Email: 3462dg1718@gmail.com

Phone: +886 937774108

Dear District Governor Hsieh,

Juliet and I send our congratulations to you on serving as District Governor during this exciting 2017/18 year. We're glad you're a part of our team, and together, we'll accomplish great things.

District conferences are a wonderful opportunity to connect with your fellow district leaders. While Juliet and I would like to attend each and every district conference around the world, regretfully that's impossible. However, we can send a representative in our place that will be very knowledgeable, informative, and inspirational.

I have given much thought and consideration about Rotarians who would make outstanding president's representatives at each of the 539 district conferences this year. It is with pleasure that I inform you that Juliet and I have invited Past District Governor Mau Kiong Chong and Len to represent us at your district conference on 18-Mar-2018 in Taichung City, Taiwan. They can be reached at:

Past District Governor Mau Kiong Chong District 3310 (Malaysia)

Email: pmkchong2@gmail.com

Phone: +60 16-830-6282

President's representatives are an important component to your district conference. They can assist in numerous ways and I encourage you to work closely with your representative to ensure a productive and successful district conference. Attached are documents that will help you assist the president representative as they play a key role at the event. Also included is my personal message to the Rotarians and guests attending the conference. Please share this information with your conference chairman and appropriate committees.

We prioritize Rotary in our lives and accept the responsibilities of Rotary office, because we believe that Rotary is the best way we have to make a difference in our world. We value our Rotary involvement because we know the difference that Rotary makes in the lives of so many others. Our organization will continue to thrive because of your commitment as district governor.

You play a key role in encouraging your fellow Rotarians to utilize their talents and efforts to make a difference in the lives of others by *Rotary: Making A Difference*.

Juliet and I hope your district conference is a successful and productive one. We wish you all the best and hope you finish the conference feeling both motivated and inspired. Together, the world will be a better place through our service in *Rotary: Making A Difference*.

Sincerely,

Ian H.S. Riseley

President, Rotary International 2017-18





ROTARY:

國際扶輪3462地區 2017-18年度 總監辦事處



地址: 520彰化縣田中鎮長順街21號2樓 Add: 2F., No.21, Changshun St., Tianzhong Township, Changhua County 520, Taiwan (R.O.C.) E-mail: 3462dg1718@gmail.com Tel:04-8742992.8749020 Fax:04-8761465 Mobile:0905-758108

8個附件



lan and Juliet Riseley - Official.jpg 1503K

EN_District Conference Letter_2017_18.pdf 283K

EN_District Conference Letter_2017_18.docx 104K

My Rotary_DG Feedback on Pres Rep Report Guide_EN.PDF





2017-18_Governor Guidelines_EN.pdf 124K

Guidelines for Aides to RI Officers.pdf

Information of District - EN.doc 50K